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FOI 23/207 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your information request, dated 13 March 2023, where you requested 
the below information under the Freedom of Information (FOI) act: 
 

- please could you provide me with a copy of the full report by email. 
 

- If this is not possible please could you provide me with the details of the 
recommendations outlined in the report. 

 
The Isotretinoin Expert working group report, including the recommendations, will be 
available once the report of the Isotretinoin Expert Working Group and the advice of 
the Commission on Human Medicines is published. We cannot yet give a specific 
date for when the outcome of the isotretinoin review will be made available, but we 
will add you to our mailing list to keep you updated.  
 
Under Section 22 – Information intended for future publication: the information you 
have requested is due to be published soon. Section 22 is a qualified exemption, 
which means that we have considered whether the public interest in releasing the 
information is outweighed by the public interest in not giving the information. In 
favour of disclosure, we consider that there is a general public benefit from 
transparency.  However, we consider that the public interest will be better served by 
not releasing the information now but by general publication of this information, when 
it is in its complete form, rather than the Agency releasing an incomplete version of 
the document prematurely. 
 
 

I hope the information provided is helpful and if you have a query about the 
information provided, please reply to this email 
 



 

The MHRA information supplied in response to your request is subject to Crown 
copyright. The FOIA only entitles you to access to MHRA information.  
 
For information on the reproduction or re-use of MHRA information, please visit 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-
information/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-information 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date you receive this response and addressed to: info@mhra.gov.uk 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 
If you were to remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you would 
have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. 
Please bear in mind that the Information Commissioner will not normally review our 
handling of your request unless you have first contacted us to conduct an internal 
review. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
FOI team 
Safety and Surveillance Group 
 

 

Copyright notice  

The information supplied in response to your request is the copyright of MHRA 

and/or a third party or parties and has been supplied for your personal use only. You 

may not sell, resell or otherwise use any information provided without prior 

agreement from the copyright holder. 
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